
 

7 November 2022 

Extension of SPP  Closing Date 
 
 

Enterprise Metals Limited (ASX: ENT) (Enterprise or the Company) advises it has decided to extend 
the closing date of the Share Purchase Plan (SPP). 

Enterprise is pleased to offer eligible shareholders the opportunity to participate in the SPP to 
raise up to $500,000 (before expenses). 

The SPP is now scheduled to close at 5:00pm (AWST) on 23 November 2022. 

 
Indicative SPP Timetable* 

Event Date 

Record date for eligible shareholders to participate in the SPP 5:00 pm on 17 October 2022 

ASX announcement regarding the SPP  Tuesday 18 October 2022 

Lodgement of Prospectus with the ASIC and ASX Wednesday 19 October 2022 

SPP Prospectus offer opens Wednesday 19 October 2022 

SPP Prospectus for SPP offer closes Wednesday 23 November 2022 

Announce results of SPP, issue SPP securities and apply for 
quotation of SPP securities 

Wednesday, 30 November 2022 

1 This timetable is indicative only and subject to change at the discretion of Enterprise, and subject to Listing Rules. All dates are 
references to Perth (AWST) time. Unless otherwise stated. Enterprise reserves the right to extend the closing date, accept late applications 
or withdraw the SPP without prior notice 

 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Board of Enterprise Metals Ltd. 

 

 
Further information, contact: 

Dermot Ryan - Director Ph: +61 8 6381 0392 admin@enterprisemetals.com.au 

 
  

mailto:admin@enterprisemetals.com.


 

About Enterprise Metals 

Enterprise Metals has exciting exploration projects in Western Australia prospective for lithium, 
gold, copper, nickel and potash. 

Funds raised following completion of the SPP will be directed principally towards the company’s 
Murchison (gold, zinc, copper), Bullfinch North (lithium, gold, nickel) and Mandilla (gold, lithium) 
projects. 
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